
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 
 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StormontHouse 
Week ending 29/09/2023 

 

SENCo & Safeguarding/Welfare Officer 
DROP-IN sessions for Parents 

 

Our SEND Lead, Ms Sagan and our Safeguarding and 
Welfare Officer, Ms Napier are delighted to invite parents 

to drop-in sessions every other Thursday between 2.15pm 
and 3.15pm starting from 5th October 2023. 

This will be an ideal opportunity to have an informal talk, 
ask questions and to find out about services that are 

available in the borough. 

Please feel free to bring along any forms that you might 
need help with completing or just come along for tea, 

coffee, and biscuits. 

 

We very much hope you can attend, and we look forward 
to meeting you on the following dates: 

 

5th October 

19th October 

2nd November 

16th November 

30th November 

14th December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHS Sixth Form 

Information Evening 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Parent / Carer 

invites to be sent out 

soon! 

 
 

Next weeks 
 
 

Is 
 
 

 

http://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/
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Flu immunisation for pupils in school 
years Reception - Year 11 DEAR 

PARENT/CARER, The flu vaccine is 
being offered at your child’s school 

again this autumn/winter. 
Even if you do not wish for your child 
to have the vaccine, please complete 
the online form so that we can record 

your wishes. 
 

To give consent for your child to have the flu 
vaccine, please click here: 

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/202
3/cityandhackney  

 

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cityandhackney
https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cityandhackney


 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

A very proud 9M planted some potatoes last June. They 
have now harvested, cooked and eaten their own crop 
of potatoes grown outside the Food Tech room. From 

“farm to fork” was only 4 metres! 
Some of the students said they were delicious, and one 

said his was exquisite. 
 

8M have been working on pencil self portraits  

for the last 5 lessons and produced these - 
they are amazing!  

 

 

 

 
 



 

  



  



 

 


